
Zug, January 2021 

Change of leadership at KYC Spider: Bruno Kellenberger becomes new CEO of KYC Spider 

Dear KYC Spider customers, 
Dear business partners 

It is our pleasure to introduce Bruno Kellenberger as the new CEO of KYC Spider. He will take over from 
Miki Vayloyan, who has been in this position since February 2019, starting in spring 2021. 

Bruno Kellenberger most recently served as Head of Global Accounts at financial technology & services 
provider Avaloq. He has more than 25 years of experience in the financial industry and brings extensive 
expertise in process support for transitions and transformations to new platform solutions. In his previous 
roles, he has held various leadership positions in Sales, Strategy, Consulting, General Management and 
Operations. 

During his time at Avaloq, Bruno Kellenberger was responsible for the satisfaction and growth of global 
key accounts. He is now also taking on this task at KYC Spider: "I am very much looking forward to 
working with a highly motivated team to further expand the services around KYC and compliance, in order 
to create great added value for our customers" says Kellenberger. 

We are convinced that we have found a suitable successor in Bruno Kellenberger. Thanks to his expertise 
and experience, he is the ideal person to work with the Board of Directors to accelerate our vision - KYC 
Spider as the leading KYC platform in Europe. We look forward to working with him and welcome Bruno 
as our new CEO. 

Miki Vayloyan will leave the company at her own desire by the end of February 2021. In her position as 
CEO, she has been key to building and positioning KYC Spider as one of the leading 
companies in the field of KYC/AML. The entire Board of Directors expresses its gratitude to Miki Vayloyan 
for her contributions over the past two years and wishes her all the very best for the future, both 
professionally and privately. 

Miki Vayloyan also looks back with satisfaction: "The time spent at KYC Spider remains unforgettable for 
me, both instructive and exciting. The development of KYC Spider, together with many motivated and 
committed people, including fantastic customers, from whose experiences we could learn, again and 
again, remain genuinely unique."

For you as clients and partners of KYC Spider, service and support will remain guaranteed at all times until 
Bruno Kellenberger takes over as the new CEO, through Sabrina Rudat, Client Success Director at KYC 
Spider. 

With best regards, 

Luka Müller-Studer 
President of the Board KYC Spider AG
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